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 16th November 2018 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

 
Re: Td/IPV/Meningitis & catch up MMR 

  
There will be an immunisation session run by school nurses to vaccinate year 9 students against 
Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio (Td/IPV) Meningitis ACWY and catch up MMR for students who have 
not received two doses of MMR previously. These injections are part of a national immunisation 
programme.  You are receiving this letter because your daughter is required to attend a session.  

  
The sessions will be run on Monday 14th January 2019 and Tuesday 15th January 2019. Your 
daughter will be called over to the school library to have her vaccination.   
  
The consent form for this vaccination will be given to your daughter to bring home. Please complete 
and return the form to us before Thursday 13th December 2018.  If your daughter is in need of a 
new form, please ask her to collect a new one from Student Support. 
 
Those pupils in year 9 who, according to the School Aged Immunisation Team records have an 
incomplete history of receiving Mumps, Measles and Rubella (MMR) vaccines, will be sent a MMR 
consent form to their home address which will arrive in a brown envelope. For your information, two 
doses of the combined (not singular) MMR vaccine are required to complete the course. 
 
If you are unsure about these vaccinations or require any further information, please contact the 
School Aged Immunisation Team: 
 
West Berkshire schools    
Tel: 0118 920 7575 (Wokingham/Reading/Newbury/Thatcham/Hungerford) 
 
East Berkshire schools 
Tel:01753 636759 (Slough/Bracknell/Windsor/Ascot/Maidenhead) 
 
If you have any questions about the immunisation day in school, please contact The Holt School 
Student Support team.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs K Maynard 
Student Support Manager 


